Wan Chai Police Station Report Room
service suspended Police appeal to
protesters to act peacefully and
orderly

Owing to protesters who assembled outside Police Headquarters (PHQ) and
serious road blockage around Arsenal Street in Wan Chai, the Report Room
service in Wan Chai Police Station has been suspended until further notice.
For emergencies, please call 999.

Police appeal to protesters not to block the emergency vehicular access
to ensure the emergency and rescue services provided by Police to the public
are not affected and not to obstruct staff members from entering and exiting
the PHQ.

Police appeal to protesters to act peacefully and orderly when
expressing their views.
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